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May 21, 2012 
 
          
 
Craig Baumann, Esq. 
o/b/o Brent and Lisa Sharp 
539 Bielenberg Dr, Ste. 200 
Woodbury MN 55125 
 
VIA EMAIL: cwbamann@me.com 
     
Re: Appeal for property at 695 Parkway Drive 
 
Dear Mr. Baumann: 
 
This is to confirm that on May 15, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the above matter is continued to Tuesday, June 
5, 2012 to get a follow-up consultation from the senior mechanical inspector regarding the 
separation and clearance issues for heating system and heating appliances. You and your client 
don’t need to attend the hearing.  I will give you an update on the outcome of Ms. Moermond’s 
recommendation.  
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Benjamin Ellis (email) 
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